Comm alth Edison .
Quag-Citids Generanng Station

Post Otfice Box 216

Cordove, llinois 61242

Telephone 309/654-2241

NJK-7h4-44L5
Telecopy: Region 111, Attention: Mr. C. Feierabend

December 31, 1374

J. Keppler, Regional Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region |1!

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, 11linois 60137

Reference: Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station, Unit 2
Docket No. 50-265, DPR-30
Appendix A, Sections 1.0.A.2, 4.7.A.2.1.2.8B, 6.6.B.1.A

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with notification of an Abnormal
Occurrence as required by Technical Specification 6.6.B.1.a within 24 hours
of the occurrence.

With Unit 2 in the cold_shutdown condition for the current refueling autace,
main steam jsolation valves were leak rate testec.) The following results uere
determined from the tests:

Within leak rate limitations: 2-203-1C, 2-203~-1D, 2-203-2D
exceeded leak rate limitations: 2-203-1A, 2-203-18B, 2-203-2C

Due to water leaking through two of the leaking inboard MSIV'S, an accurate
numerical leak rate valus could not be determined for 2-203-2A and 2-203-28.

In accordance with our previous reporting agreement of April 4, 1974, this
notification also fulfills the Ten Day Reporting Requirement of Technical
Specification 6.6.8.1.8. Details of repairs necessary to correct these
deficiencies will be reported at a later date when the work is complete.

This occurrence was discussed by telephone with Mr. Feierabend of your office
on December 30, 1974. Further information will be provided by Abnormal
Occurrence Report A0 50-265/74-322,

Very truly yours,

COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY
QUAD-CITIES NUCLEAR PO«ER STATION

// ,/t‘d'/’/¢°:m g
N. J. Kalivianakis ——
Station Superintendent

NJK/LDR/vrm

cc: Directorate of Licensing
J. S. Abel



